
 

 
November 23, 2015 
 

FALL NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
The drop in oil prices in December 2014 had many members concerned about future work 
opportunities.  Many of the shutdowns planned in 2014 proceeded with owners using their in-
house workforce.  As the year progressed owners realized it was in their best interest to use 
Local 1460 Millwrights to complete the projects.  Maintenance work continues to keep our 
members busy.  Construction calls are ramping up at Suncor Fort Hills, CNRL and at the 
Northwest Upgrader projects.   
 
Please continue to forward all relevant work related tickets and trainings to Lisa Wilson @ 
lwilson@millwrights1460.com in order to ensure we have all dispatch required 
documentation.  Thank you for your ongoing efforts in this regard. 
 
New for 2016: 
 

• Determination and announcement of New Wood Buffalo Region Business 
Representative.   

• January 26, 2016 Regular Scheduled meeting for Edmonton, Calgary and Fort 
McMurray to be conducted by telephone linking all three locations. 

• General Convention motion to send 2016 Newsletters via email.   
 
Wishing everyone a safe and prosperous New Year! 
 
Fraternally, 

 
Ted Remenda 
President 
Millwrights Local 1460 
(780) 733-2165 
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